
University of Oklahoma P.O.N.D. Program 

 

Sutton Place has participated in the University of Oklahoma P.O.N.D. 

program where graduate students from OU evaluated our pond and 

gave us recommendations. They offered workshops for anyone in the 

neighborhood wanting to attend which included guided nature hikes, 

books, and binoculars for identifying birds in the area. 


